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Wetaskiwin
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June 15, 2020

Dear Parents I Guardians:

Re: 21)21) -2021 School Year

In a letter to parents dated May 13, 2020 1 indicated that the Division and schools were
developing their 2020— 2021 School Re-Entry Plans. Last week, the Minister of
Education released the Government’s 2020-21 Sc/zoo! Rc-Entn’ Plan. We are now in
the process of revising both the Division and school re-entry plans.

The documents we are developing must continue to plan for the three scenarios that
could exist when the 2020—2021 school year begins for WRPS students on September
2, 2020. Those scenarios specified by the Government are:

1. Scenario 1: In-school classes resume (near normal with health measures)
2. Scenario 2: In-school classes partially resume (with additional health

measures)
3. Scenario 3: At-home learning continues (in-school classes are

suspended/cancelled)

The Government stated that it will make its final decision by August 1, 2020 on which
scenario will bc in place at the beginning of the school year. As such, we will continue
to plan for all three scenarios and wait for the Government to make that final decision.

It is imperative that the Division plan and prepare for all three scenarios as at any time
the COVID-19 pandemic may change and we may be required to transition from one
scenario to another with short notice.

If you would like to review the Government’s 2020-2] Sc/zoo! Re-Entiy Plan and the
guidance documents for each scenario, they are posted on the Division’s website. As
these document are twenty-three plus pages in length we decided not to attach them to
this letter.

studentstobZebest they can be!



We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding as staff work to finalize
Division and school specific re-entry plans. Unfortunately, we cannot finalize these
until August 1, 2020 but the Government’s plan is posted on the Division’s website and
will provide you with the details that must be included on our plans.

Have a great and relaxing summer given our unusual and challenging circumstance.

ly,

Dr. Terfy Pearson
Superintendent of Schools
Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools


